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Richard Jones Architecture is proud to be a part of Downtown Delray’s Holiday Festival by designing the new 
Holiday Cottage for Santa Claus.  When asked about designing the house, Richard Jones replied “We are excited 
to have the opportunity to design this pavillion for the City of Delray Beach’s Holiday events.  We envisioned an 
electric mix of Old Delray Cottage, Coastal Detailing and Childhood Dreams.”  The cottage will be open for the 2011 
Holiday Tree Lighting.
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RJA to Design Holiday Cottage for Delray’s 100th Christmas Tree
Santa Claus is Coming to Town!!


